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In math this month, we will be learning all about the numbers 0-9 in our math curriculum.  Please work to reinforce the important skills, such as number recognition, one to one correspondence and number formation with your child.


Reader’s and Writer’s Workshop


In Reader’s Workshop we are introducing skills such as reading a book from cover to cover, gathering information from pictures, reading with a partner and doing three things when we want to read something… 1) Look, 2) Think, 3) Read.  


In Writer’s Workshop, we are working on telling stories and drawing pictures to match our words.  We are working on the message that “Writer’s share lots of information in their pictures”.  


Please ask your students at home about our workshop times.














Math





We will begin unit one, which introduces all the letters, keywords, and sounds.  The children will also be working on proper lowercase formation.  We will also be focusing on initial sounds of words and rhyming.








Important Dates


August 29th: First day of school


August 30th: No School


September 4th- No School- Labor Day


September 6th: Curriculum Night


September 10th-14th: Book Fair


September 17th- School Picnic





We will be learning all about being kindergarteners and getting to know our new friends throughout the month of September.  We will focus on routines within our classroom and school and will be working together to come up with the rules for our classroom.  We have been working hard on instilling the importance of showing our Birch Meadow Values of being Present, Safe, Kind, Responsible and Respectful.


We will finish the month starting a unit on the beautiful season of Fall.   We will do lots of learning and fun projects about Apples, Pumpkins, Scarecrows and the beautiful season itself!





Monthly Topics





Phonemic Awareness and Fundations





Integrated Kindergarten
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